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The choice for Belmont’s next Selectman couldn’t be clearer. 
 
I have worked with Adam Dash for the last several years on the pool, the budget, and the 
override. I agree with his commitment to Belmont schools, fixing our roads and sidewalks, 
addressing our crumbling infrastructure, carefully managing the override funds, following 
through Belmont’s Town Meeting-approved climate action plan, and other priorities. 
 
But it is equally important to look at the person. There are many reasons why Adam should be 
our next Selectman. 
                 
CURRENT EXPERIENCE – For the last 10 years, Adam has served Belmont residents in many 
leadership positions. He thoroughly understands our current issues, how we got here, and what 
we should do next. 
 
BELMONT-SPECIFIC EXPERIENCE – Adam’s experience is unique to Belmont. He can hit 
the ground running because he knows how Belmont works and how we can get things done. 
 
TEMPERAMENT – Adam is both passionate and measured. He does his homework, carefully 
considers the pros and cons of an issue, and then makes decisions based on what is best for the 
entire community.  
 
COMMUNICATION – Adam is committed to openness in Town government. He wants to hear 
multiple points of view, and he believes that everyone should have a voice as decisions are made. 
 
ACTION-ORIENTED LEADERSHIP – In whatever role he serves, Adam wants to get things 
done. His leadership style places a high priority on making effective decisions in a timely 
manner. 
 
POSITIVE ATTITUDE – The business of the Board of Selectmen can be overwhelming. Adam 
brings optimism and a “can-do” approach to everything he does. 
 
Belmont would be well served to choose Adam Dash for our next Selectman. Please join me in 
voting for him on Tuesday, April 4. 
 
 


